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Today’s teaching

Good morning all. Guy Troup will be leading our service this 
morning. Our reading will be taken from Hebrews 13 and as we 
come to the fi nal chapter of this book , we are reminded to stay 
true to our faith and not follow strange teachings. 
Please pray for Guy as he brings us God’s Word.

Welcome to Crofton Park Baptist Church. 
We worship here every Sunday morning at 10:30 am and most 

Sunday evenings at 6:30pm. We also fellowship in smaller ‘house 
groups’ during the week.

If you would like to get involved in anyway, join a house group or 
have someone pray with you, speak to a member or fi ll out your 

details at the back of this newsletter.

Crofton Park Baptist Church
BUILDING BRIDGES, BUILDING COMMUNITIES, BUILDING DISCIPLES



The mission prayer this 
week is for LEWCAS.
LEWCAS stands for Lewisham 
Churches for Asylum Seekers. 
LEWCAS works locally to 
help and campaign for 
the rights of  refugees and 
asylum seekers living in 
our community, We help 
with prayers, assistance and 
practical donations.
If you would like to make a 
donation of food see Judith for what would be gratefully received.
For more information visit www.lewcas.org. or speak to Judith.

Pray for our leaders that God 
will bless them with wisdom and 
humility.

Pray for those who are ill and unable 
to look after themselves. Pray also 
for those who care for them. 

Pray for a successful Jazz evening 
this month, that God will bless all 
who attend and use it as a means to 
bless the community.

Pray that Crofton Park Baptist 
Church continues to grow in unity 
and bound by prayer.

Pray for the work of LEWCAS and 
for refugees and asylum seekers 
everywhere.

Pray for a more inclusive world and 
for the US administration to heed 
the voice of the many who disagree 
with their treatment of migrants and 
refugees.

Standing in the gap

Mission and outreach



Our housegroups are held either weekly or fortnightly. Please 
see the contact below if you would like to join.

Tuesday Weekly Carol Williamson
Wednesday Fortnightly Phyllis Eaton
Wednesday Fortnightly Judith/Jerome

House groups

Rota for 12/02/2017

Preaching
Robert Rowe

Worship lead
Adelaide Roberts

Welcome
Gloria Smith & Christina Kinlock

Mission prayer
Street Pastors -   

Flowers
Carol Williamson

Tea and Coff ee
Helen Bogle & Freda Gordon

“Jesus Christ is the same 

yesterday and today and 

forever.”

Hebrews 13:8

LAST DAY TO 
GET YOUR 
TICKETS!

the holy alphabet

Although things are not perfect

Because of trial and pain

Continue in thanksgiving

Do not begin to blame

Even when times are hard

Fierce winds are bound to blow

God is forever able

Hold on to what you know

Imagine life without his love

Joy would cease to be

Keep thanking Him for all the things

Love imparts to thee

... continued next week



CPBC Website refresh
The church website has had a 
makeover - please take a look and 
share some links with your friends.
Many thanks to Mark Smith for 
giving the site a fresh look.

Pizza and quiz night
We are organising a social evening 
with Pizza and a quiz in the church 
hall. The event will take place on 
Saturday, 18 March from 4pm - 
7.30pm. This will be a family aff air 
with questions ranging from history 
to what current popular culture 
so the most diverse teams stand a 
better chance.

Start getting your teams together 
and let Clement know by Saturday 
11 March. Teams should have a 
maximum of six members and each 
member pays £2. There will be pizza 
and other nibbles for stimulation.

JAZZ EVENING
We will be having a Jazz evening 
taking place in the hall on Saturday, 
11th February. There are only a 
few more tickets left. If you have 
reserved your tickets please make 
sure you pay today at the latest.
For more details, contact Rosemary.

Announcements

Name
Telephone
Email address

Want to know more about CPBC?

I would like to know more about CPBC or have someone pray for me.

I would like to get involved in church activities such as the rotas

If you have an announcement to make, contact Clement Oke or email 
newsletter@croftonpark.org.uk by Wednesday for inclusion in the next 

newsletter


